
Hello! 

This week we have… 

- Recognised, named and sorted 2D shapes.  

- Created our own winter acrostic poem. 

- Explored the North and South Pole. 

- Created our own stained glass windows. 

- Discussed who can help us stay healthy. 

- Designed our own ‘winter wonderland’. 

- Started to practice our Christmas play songs. 

Next week we will be… 

- Recognising, naming and sorting 3D shapes in maths. 

- Creating our own information booklet about Penguins in English. 

- Practicing our Christmas play songs in music.  

- Starting to create our own ‘winter wonderland’ in D.T. 

- Discussing what exercise we can do to keep us healthy in PSHE. 

Homework 

Homework this week is all about naming 2D shapes AND completing 2D shape patterns.    

Buster’s Book Club 

This week in Class 1 we had 12 children who met the reading target, 10 children who 

exceeded the reading target and totalled 195 additional minutes of reading.  

Parents Evening 

Thank you to all who attended parents evening on Thursday evening. It was lovely to 

meet you all properly and discuss your child’s progress since September. We are very 

proud of their progress so far this year and hope you are too!   

Shoe Box Plea 

Just a reminder that we will be creating our own ‘winter wonderland’ scenes next week 

so please ensure all shoe boxes are in school by Monday (12th). 

Children in Need 

On Friday 16th November we will be raising money for Children in Need. This year we 

would like everyone to come to school on the date above in non-school uniform WITH 

funky/crazy/colourful hair. If you would like to take part, we are asking for a £1 donation 

per child. After school there will also be a cake sale (any donations will be greatly 

received).  

Have a good weekend! 

Miss Crayford 

 


